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STATE OF

COLORADO Carter - DNR, Jocelyn <jocelyn.carter@state.co.us>

Next scheduled blast at Red Canyon Quarry

1 message

Kyle Russ <Kyle.Russ@martinmarietta.com> Tue, Apr 15, 2025 at 11:20 AM
To: KENNETH BISHOP <ken@kidlynx.com>, "jocelyn.carter@state.co.us" <jocelyn.carter@state.co.us>

Cc: David Jordan <David.Jordan@martinmarietta.com>, Jessica Thomas <Jessica.Thomas@martinmarietta.com>, Brenton Riddle

<Brenton.Riddle@martinmarietta.com>, Wayne Stoughton <Wayne.Stoughton@martinmarietta.com>, Geoffrey Correnti <Geoff.Correnti@buckleypowder.com>, Gary
Proctor <Gary.Proctor@buckleypowder.com>

Good Morning Mr. Bishop,

Ignore the last email on it, the date was wrong.

We are planning on putting off the next blast at Red Canyon Quarry on April 21, 2025, between the permit hours of 8:00 am to 3:00 pm pending weather
and/or mechanical issues. We are estimating a blast time of 1:00 pm. | will contact you an hour before shot time so that you can prepare for the blast. Should
anyone have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Thank you,
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